
Principal’s Advisory Committee (PAC) Minutes 

12/10/24 @ 9am 

 

The PAC members present:  Ms. Charlene Holder (Title I Parent Facilitator), Pastor 

Jeff Davis (Community Member – Mt. Pisgah Baptist Church), Jamie Webb (Booster 

One Treasurer), Eric Coleman (Pebblebrook Alumnae Association), Judith Weems 

(Parent), and Sheldon Bulluck (PAC Advisor/Assistant Vice Principal). 

 

Principal’s Advisory Committee (PAC) members were able to see a presentation of 

the schools CCEPA Program, CTAE Pathways, and academic data of the school.  Dr 

Giles had visuals examples of how the school is performing academically and what 

areas we need to improve upon.  She also asked participants to partner with the 

school through the PTSA to provide greater support and financial assistance to the 

school.  Dr. Hayden was very detailed in her discussion of possible collaboration 

with community members on industry standards and how this could enhance our 

CTAE Pathways that are taught at the school.  Members were able to have a 

delicious brunch after the presentation by our Culinary Department and network 

with each other to see how our school-community partnership can be 

strengthened. 

 

 

 


